From: Kathy Teakle <

Sent: Wednesday, 13 June 2018 5:23 PM
To: Competitive Neutrality Inquiry
Subject: Funding for the ABC

| am writing to protest further cuts to Australia's unique ABC. The ABC is one of our most valuable assets. |
know of no other country (and | have travelled widely) that has such a comprehensive and free radio
coverage. The content is very wide and extremely informative and there are no advertisements to
interrupt programs and interfere with the choice of material. Without the ABC we would be a much more
ignorant country. The quality of the programming is superior to commercial channels and provides a
service of which all Australians should be proud.

Kathryn Teakle,

Sent from Outlook





